February 26, 2015 -~

Circular No. 1/2015

To: Head of UNOCHA in South Sudan.
All Humanitarian Organizations operating in South Sudan.

Subject: Cash Shipment to the field locations.

Reference to the meeting held in the office of the Director General for Currency and Banking at
the Bank of South Sudan on 25/02/2015 and in consultation with relevant authorities concern,
the Government of the Republic of South Sudan recognize the efforts of the International
Community (through your offices) in responding to the humanitarian crisis in the Country.
However, concerns have been raised on general financial transactions within the Country.
Therefore, effective 1°* March 2015, all the humanitarian organizations are asked to:

1. Make all cash transfers/shipment within South Sudan through the banks.
2. Request through the NGOs/Humanitarian Support Desk clearance to take clearly marked
budget line items to areas without established banks.

We thank you for the continues services to the people in need and request for your outmost

cooperation and understanding- port you better.
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Mr. Thomas Tombe
Ag/ Director General
Head of NGOs/Humanitari
Relief and Rehabilitation Commission - RSS
Email: ttombeloro@yahoo.com
Cell: +211 955 501 005

Cc: Chairperson, RRC Headquarters — Juba.
Deputy Chairperson, RRC Headquarters — Juba.
Undersecretary, Humanitarian Affairs and Disaster Management
Director General for Currency & Banking - BSS
File.



